
New York State Department of Environmental Conservation 

Ray Brook, New York 12977 

Mr. R. Kenne, DVM 
President 
Eagle Lake Property Owners Assoc. 
Ticonderoga, NY 12883 

Dear Mr. Kene: 

August 13, 1986 

Thank you for the results of survey on the water level 
at Eagle Lake. It seems that the majority of the Lake 
Shore owners want the water level dropped. I was especially 
interested in the poem that was attached and am glad to see 
that at least some of the people still have a sense of 
humor over the whole situation. 

Thank you for keeping in touch. 

Sincerely, 

Robert E. Wil son 
Regional Operat" s Supervisor 

BY: Heroert 
CRFS VI 

REW:HL:cam 
cc: J. Genier w/attach. 

Henry G. Will iams 
Commissioner 


